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Newsletter

14th October 2016

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

News this week
It was a busy start to the week with 2nd Class setting off on Monday morning to Liberty Hall where they heard Roddy Doyle, a famous Dublin author, reading from his new children’s book. The children were able to ask Roddy questions and were very impressed with his book.

Also on Monday, 5th and 6th Class were invited to the launch of the Vendee Globe Challenge, an international boat race around the world. They met the Irishman who will take part, Enda, and asked him questions about the journey. Laya and Kian were interviewed for UTV Ireland and appeared on the news that evening! They were very enthusiastic about their support for Team Ireland and we were very proud – well done!

Book Fair
The Scholastic Book Fair has arrived and we have already seen lots of interest from families. The children were super excited to meet ‘Clifford the Dog’ who visited classes yesterday. Clifford’s books are among the many titles available. The Book Fair will be open each day before and after school until Wednesday morning.

Family Mass
Thank you to all the families who came along to the lovely Family Mass we had last Sunday. The next family Mass will take place on Sunday, 13th November at 11.45 a.m. in St. Joseph’s Church on Berkeley Road. 

Wellbeing and Mental Health Awareness Week
In our assembly on Monday we talked about keeping healthy and remembering that we have to take care of our mental health as well as looking after our bodies by eating well and exercising. We talked about the five steps to wellbeing – connecting with family and friends, being active, learning new things, giving to others and taking notice of the world around us and appreciating it.

Maths Week
Next week is Maths Week and we have several classes taking part in events in the local area as well as in school and online. Look out for more information on our Twitter page @stmarysdorsetst.

Dates for your diary
12th-19th October – Book Fair
17th October – Ms. Calvey’s Class to Ilac Library
18th October – 2nd Class to Bubble Workshop
18th October – 3rd Class to Cabra Library
19th October – 6th Class to DIT Grangegorman
28th October – School closes for Mid-Term Holiday
7th November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.
Sunday, 13th November – Family Mass at 11.45a.m. at St. Joseph’s Church
28th November – School closed for children due to Primary Curriculum training for staff

Attendance and punctuality 
Our very special attendance cup was awarded to 6th Class today who had 99.2% attendance this week, closely followed by 4th Class with 99.0%. Well done!
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Éadaoin Kelly
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